
08/04/2019 

MRS Karen Searle 
21 Undercliff RD 
Freshwater NSW 2096 
prettypatchwork@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2019/0278 - 1 / 1 Moore Road FRESHWATER NSW 2096

I am strongly opposed to this development
1. Increased traffic in VERY busy area and parking issues (already have difficulty getting into 
my driveway in summer!)
2. Hours of operation next to residential area
3. Noise created by the facility inside and outside

This type of development is more suited to a semi industrial are.

As we already hear the noise from Stowaway I was very disappointed we were not advised of 
the proposed development.

From the household young and old 

Sent: 8/04/2019 5:39:30 PM
Subject: Online Submission


